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Comments: Dear USFS,

 

I am writing to express my full support for the new trails under consideration proposed by the Telluride Mountain

Club.  Each of these new trails offer incredible enhancements to the existing network of trails that increases both

safety and enjoyment and also adds a huge component of historic preservation and interpretation to the trail

system.  

 

Please approve them all!  Locals and Tourists need more options and these would be incredible additions.  If the

wildlife experts and hunters are worried about the Illium Flume trail and the elk, then do a seasonal closure to this

particular trail, or any others, during hunting season (similar to the Prospect Trail closure during calfing season).  

 

Thank you for your consideration!

 

J.J. &amp; Megan Ossola

Telluride, CO


